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The CIS Department is pleased to present our outstanding student, Andres 
Beltran. Andres will be completing his online A.S. Degree with exceptional 
grades, and department faculty enthusiastically recommended him for this 
honor.  
 Andres emigrated to the U.S. from Bogota, Colombia, and selected an 
online SBCC CIS degree after extensive research on various online 
institutions and programs. He is currently pursuing his degree remotely 
from outside of the Santa Barbara area. 
 Andres is planning to complete another CIS vocational certificate and then 
plans to transfer to a CSU to pursue a Bachelor’s Degree. His love of 
learning and of our field is apparent in all of his interactions with our faculty 
and with his fellow students. 
 
 

Andres’ Words of Gratitude: 
I would like to thank all my professors at SBCC, with special thanks to 
professor Esther Frankel, and professor Jon Bek, who have guided my 
education through many courses and extended to me their invaluable 
feedback. I would also like to thank my academic counselor, Kathryn 
Magnani, and the financial aid staff who have made my academic progress 
possible. I would also like to thank all the SBCC staff, from the admissions 
office to the support staff because they have always been outstanding and 
very professional, and yet very eager to help. Finally I would like to thank 
my family for their continuous support. 
 
 
 


